
STYLISH APARTMENT FOR RENT IN DISTRICT V. - MOLNÁR UTCA 5
District: 5 Budapest, Molnár utca

APARTMENT DETAILS

FEATURES & SERVICES

REF NO.: 050836
		TYPE: CLASSICAL
		LOCATION: DISTRICT 5,
		MOLNÁR UTCA
		BEDROOMS: 2
		SIZE: 99 SQM
		FLOOR: 2

RENTAL FEE: €1,650 / MONTH

VIEW: STREET
FURNISHED: YES

Furnished and Renovated, Stylish Apartment in a Classical Building in the Centre
of Budapest &ndash; For RentThis beautifully renovated apartment is located in
the heart of Budapest, offering a perfect blend of modern design and classic
charm. Recently refurbished with high-quality materials, the apartment provides a
stylish living space in a prime location.Key Features: Fully Furnished and
Renovated: The apartment has been thoughtfully renovated, adhering to a
modern interior design concept, using premium materials and finishes. Excellent
Public Transport: Enjoy convenient access to metro lines M3 and M4, along with
numerous tram and bus lines, all just a stone's throw away. Secure Underground
Parking: A secure parking space is available nearby, adding extra comfort and
convenience. Spacious Living Areas: Bright Living Room (26 m&sup2;): A spacious
and airy living area, fully furnished for your comfort. Fully-Equipped Kitchen with
Dining Area (19 m&sup2;): A large kitchen with all the appliances you need, plus
a dining area perfect for hosting. Bedroom (18 m&sup2;): A fully furnished, cozy
retreat with plenty of natural light. Additional Bedroom/Study (17 m&sup2;):
Versatile space that can be used as a second bedroom or an office. Bathroom with
Bathtub and Toilet: A modern bathroom with quality fixtures. Separate Toilet with
Washing-Basin: Extra convenience with a separate toilet. Private Terrace: Enjoy
the outdoors with a small terrace, featuring a table and chairs. Apartment
Specifications: Fully Equipped: Including a washing machine, dishwasher, fridge,
freezer, electric stove, oven, and more. Soundproof Windows: Double-glazed...
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